
 

Charnwood Eco Hub - Environmental policy 
Charnwood Eco Hub recognises that good environmental management is an essential part 
of overall good practice in voluntary sector management. Charnwood Eco Hub will 
therefore strive to adopt the highest available environmental standards in all its areas of 
operation. We focus on continual improvement with the aim of becoming a low carbon and 
waste organisation. 
 
Charnwood Eco Hub will involve volunteers, staff and members as much as possible both 
in implementing this policy internally, and in disseminating information externally about its 
progress in improving environmental standards. We will do this by making our policy 
publicly available on our website, in our reception area, in meeting rooms and by making it 
clear in our new staff induction process.  
 
Charnwood Eco Hub commits to: 
 

●​ help reduce the amount of waste going into landfill locally 
●​ procure sustainable office stationery and products wherever possible 
●​ use chemically benign cleaning products wherever possible 
●​ encourage adjustments to more sustainable practices amongst staff, volunteers and 

customers  
 
At Charnwood Eco Hub we further commit to: 

●​  
●​ compliance with all environmental legislation 
●​ continue to be a sustainability champion in the borough 

 
To improve our environmental performance in Charnwood Eco Hub we will: 

●​ commit to energy and waste reduction/prevention 
●​ discourage the use of the lifts by both staff and visitors 
●​ investigate grants and loans for energy efficient measures in the building 

 
For any comments or questions regarding our environmental policy and commitment 
please email info@charnwoodecohub.org 
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